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               Convention 2024 Committee Report from 11th March 2024 

 
 
Present, Peter VK5BE, Andrew VK5MAS, John VK5DJ, Tim VK5AV and Maxwell 

VK5AC. 
 

The previous job allocation roster was discussed.  
 

Hall is booked and Andrew VK5MAS is confirming the trestles and chairs availability 
 

A draft program from 2023, will be put on the Web site by John VK5DJ and any 
updated as it evolves. 
 

Speakers for the dinner were suggested and Peter will follow these up.   
 

Tim (currently on A/L) will follow up re the supply of certificates. 
 

Maxwell is following up on trade displays and sponsors. Hoping this might be a good 
year. Peter suggested VK-AMPS, who manufacture Linear amplifiers and other items 

in Melbourne. They have been contacted now.  
 

Interesting that DXing from Sydney (the new Icom super dealer) published the SERG 
invitation letter in their own newsletter, in its entirety. Maybe testing the response 

before committing themselves to a trip. So when buying a new radio or any contact 
at all with DXing, please mention that you saw their newsletter and "are they having 

specials at the SERG convention"! Nothing like a friendly stacking of cards in our 
favour. 
 

Club members should start digging out or planning items for the club trading tables. 
 

Peter VK5BE, feels that the organisation thus far is at an advanced stage and 
happy  with the progress.  
 

The next committee meeting is on 8th April.  
Maxwell Osmond VK5AC. 

 

Maxwell Osmond 

0412 617 705  
 


